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Circular 009-2019 
 

29 March 2019  
 
Dear Residents, 
 
Following the unfortunate incident on Wednesday evening at the St Patrick’s dinner, we 
sincerely regret that this has occurred and we will do our utmost to try and get to the 
bottom of it. Management are most sympathetic with Mrs Robin Davey.  
 
One suggestion made was that of subjecting the Reef Catering employees to polygraph 
testing. We have discussed this incident at length and have made a decision that polygraph 
testing of the catering employees only, will not be considered for various different reasons, 
including the fact that there were 100+ people in the venue and subjecting a handful only is 
unfair. 
 
Another suggestion that was made was to change the process of paying out the prize 
money, this has been considered by ResCom and this will be actioned. 
 
Furthermore, we have decided to pay the R1000 to Mrs Robin Davey, not as an admission of 
guilt but as a sign of goodwill to show our commitment to our Residents satisfaction. 
 
We thank you for your support as always. 
 
“Working Together to make The Village of Our Dreams”. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Roy Martin 
Village Manager 
 
 


